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From the Principal’s Desk 

We are excited about the 

 All Pro Dads Program coming to 

Crookshank in January.  More  

information is coming soon.   

*Early Release 12/21  

*Honor Roll Assembly 1/25 @ 9 am 

*All Pro Dads Breakfast 1/30 @ 7:15  

*Winter Break 12/24-1/4 

*Students return 1/7 
 

As we enter into the winter break, I 

want to wish each and every one of 

you Happy Holidays and  

Happy New Year! 

Basketball Camp Registration 

2018 Bo Clark 

Holiday  Basketball Camp 

Sebastian Middle School 

2955 Lewis Speedway 

Dec 27—29 

Morning Session  9-12 

Afternoon Session 1-4 

All Day Session 9-4 

Call 904-484-6495 or 

register online at 

www.boclarkbasketball.com 



 

John A. Crookshank Elementary to Veterans:   
“WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR SERVICE!” 

 
November 9, 2018, 9:00 A.M.  “The heroes are coming!”  Crookshank’s 830 students and staff 

are cheering and waving flags and cheering some more!  They are cheering for REAL LIFE HE-

ROES: 40 veterans and active military who may have served in WWII, Korean War, Vietnam, 

Desert Storm, Afghanistan, and Iraq! National Guard and Merchant Marines are also repre-

sented!!!  Many veterans are dads, moms, uncles, aunts, grandfathers, and friends of our stu-

dents! 

 

Inside our main hallway, a Veterans Wall of Honor was created with certificates filled out by 

our students and staff to honor the veterans they know. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John A. Crookshank Elementary was glad to make these experiences available to honor our 

veterans and to give our students the opportunity to value and appreciate our country, our 

flag, and our veterans.  Many thanks to all who attended our Veterans Day Celebration! 



 

 

 

ESE PARENT 
ADVISORY 

 
ST JOHNS COUNTY 
SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
EXCEPTIONAL 

STUDENT 
EDUCATION 

 
UK HEALTH 

DEVELOPMENTAL 
PEDIATRIC CENTER 

 
JAN 8, 2019 

 

 

LOCATION: 
 

FULLERWOOD 
TRAINING CENTER 

10 HILDRETH DR 
ST AUGUSTINE, FL 

32084 

6:00 PM — 7:30 PM 

THE ESE PARENT ADVISORY, 
ST JOHNS COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
EXCEPTIONAL STUDENT EDUCATION 

 

WELCOMES 
 

MARLENA JENKINS, 
LEAD CLINICIAN FOR THE  

UF JACKSONVILLE 
DIAGNOSTIC LEARNING & RESOURCE 
SYSTEMS MULTIDISCIPLINARY CENTER 

 

FOR A DISCUSSION ON: 
 

STRATEGIES TO ASSIST CHILDREN 
TO COPE WITH ANXIETY 

GOAL: 
In an effort to provide parents of 504, Gifted, and ESE students 

with strategies to cope with anxiety, Marlena Jenkins, Lead 
Clinician from UF Jacksonville FDLRS-MDC, will disseminate 

information and resources. 



 

     “In class today, we shared this news article.  It is about a new 
book that was recently published.  The book is called "P is for 
Pterodactyl: The Worst Alphabet Book Ever."   

This book would a fantastic way of sharing funny words and si-
lent beginning letters.” 

         Christina Hernandez 
https://newsforkids.net/articles/2018/12/07/rapper-makes-the-worst-alphabet-book-ever/ 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnewsforkids.net%2Farticles%2F2018%2F12%2F07%2Frapper-makes-the-worst-alphabet-book-ever%2F&data=02%7C01%7CGail.Norris%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cbd61adbbec7540d8f42808d65c5177f3%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f

